
I WANT TO HELP BUILD A CABIN 

AT CEDAR BEND PARK 

NAME:_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

ADDRESS:____________________ 

_____________________________ 

PHONE:______________________ 

ENCLOSED IS MY GIFT OF: 

__$25  __$50  __$100 

 

__$250        __$500          __$1,000 

 

__OTHER $_______________ 

*Donors of $1,000 or more will be            

recognized on a panel at the cabin* 

 

Please send contribution to the Bremer 

County Conservation Board 

1104 South Main St 

PO Box 412 

Tripoli, IA 50676 
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Bremer County Conservation Board  
PO Box 412 

Tripoli, IA 50676 
 

319-882-4742 
https://www.mycountyparks.com/county/bremer.aspx  
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   To learn more about the project call or email  

   Andy Hockenson, Director 

   319-882-4742 (office) 

   ahockenson@co.bremer.ia.us 

   Larry Pavelec, Conservation Board Chair  

   319-939-4968 

   larpavic@rtc279.com 

   Mike Steven, Project Volunteer Lead 

   319-429-4893 

   mss.mike55@gmail.com  



Cabin Exterior 

Cabin Floor Plan 

 

We need your support! 
Please consider making a donation and help this vision 

come to life.  Since every dollar matters in a vision this 

big, any donation amount is greatly appreciated. 

The planned cabin location is the perfect place to grab 

your morning coffee, relax on the deck and enjoy this 

picturesque view of the Cedar River. 

 

Donations to the Bremer County Conservation Board are 

tax deductible.  Receipts  will be given in accordance 

with IRS guidelines.  

 

THE VISION: ENHANCE 
VISITOR EXPERIENCES 

The Bremer County Conservation Board’s 

vision is to enhance visitor experiences at our 

county parks by making strategic              

improvements. 

 

Recent completed projects include: 

 * new campsites & shelters 

 * upgraded electrical service 

 * new playgrounds 

 * a natural playscape 

 * a pedestrian bridge over the  

    Wapsipinicon River 

 

VISION: NEXT STEPS 

With our sights set on offering a new type of 

outdoor experience in Bremer County parks, 

the Board is constructing a cabin overlooking 

the beautiful Cedar River at Cedar Bend 

Park. 

The full-service cabin will sleep 6 and      

feature heat, air conditioning, a full kitchen 

and bathroom.  Its planned location is      

separate from the main campground and 

close to hiking trails. 

The prime location and modern amenities 

will make this cabin an excellent choice for 

local families planning a “staycation” as well 

as a new lodging option for visitors to the 

area. 

B r e m e r  C o u n t y  
C o n s e r v a t i o n  B o a r d  

1104 South Main St 
PO Box 412 
Tripoli, IA 50676 

Phone: 319-882-4742 
Email: ahockenson@co.bremer.ia.us 

 


